

Home Builders & Remodelers of Eastern CT Hold Golf Tournament



The Home Builders and Remodelers Association of Eastern Connecticut spent a beautiful day on Thursday, May 10th, at River Ridge Golf Course in Griswold. Ninety-two golfers joined us for our Annual Golf Tournament. On behalf of President, David Preka, and the Board of Directors, we thank our golf committee for putting together a wonderful day: Mark Spinnato, Matt Mularski, Dawn Epstein DeCristifaro, and Theresa Mullin.

We would also like to thank the many sponsors who helped support our tournament:

BRONZE SPONSORS

Yale New Haven Health, Lawrence & Memorial Hospital & Pella Windows & Doors



L-R Golf Committee members Dawn Epstein DeCristofaro, Matt Mularski, Mark Spinnato & HBRAECT Project Coordinator Theresa Mullin



L-R Ken Wilson, Patrick Day & HBRAECT President, David Preka

L-R Rhonda Burnim, Central CT HBRA CEO Eric Person & HBA Northwest EO & Central CT V.P. Operations Sheila Leach



L-R Diana Buscetto, Karen Stearns, Debbie Yother & Beth Glynn

LUNCH SPONSOR

Connecticut Appliance & Fireplace Distributors

BEVERAGE CART SPONSOR Keith's Appliances

HOLE-IN-ONE SPONSORBouvier Insurance

COCKTAIL RECEPTION SPONSORS

Brown Jacobson PC & Osterman Propane

DINNER SPONSOR
Hocon Gas

HOLE SPONSORS

Tile America, Marvel Home
Decorating, The Henry Company,
Main Street America, Mystic River
Building Company, T.F. Buxton,
Mattern Construction, ABC Supply
Company, Advanced Group, Green
Home Solutions of Eastern Connecticut, Hoops & Jensen, Yale New
Haven Health, Lawrence & Memorial Hospital, CWPM, Dime Bank,
ServiceMaster Restoration by Wills,
Pella Windows & Doors, Overhead
Door Company of Norwich & Wireless Zone.